
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:   Mayor and Council  
 
FROM: Victoria J. Li, P.E., Director 
  Watershed Protection Department 
 
DATE:  July 23, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Postponement Request for the Fairview Floodplain Variances 
 
 
The City Council is scheduled to conduct public hearings for floodplain variance requests at 15 properties 
in the Fairview neighborhood on Thursday, July 29, 2010. The attorney representing 13 of these 
properties has requested the public hearings be postponed until August 19, 2010. To ensure a more 
efficient public hearing process, staff recommends that all 15 cases be postponed until August 19, 2010. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 974-9195. 
 

 
 
Victoria J. Li, P.E., Director 
Watershed Protection Department 
 
cc: Marc Ott, City Manager 
 Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager 


